
2 April 2012          

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

 
To:  Mayor and Council 

 
Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 

 
Re:  Attendances at EMCP 2 Training – Thunder Bay (May 28 & 29).  

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That authorization be and is hereby given for the following Members of Council to 
attend the EMCP 2 Training taking place in Thunder Bay on May____ 2012:- 

 
 

That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy be and 
are hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
This training was originally offered in February by Fred Dean and Nigel Bellchamber on 

behalf of AMO however it conflicted with KDMA and was postponed. Some Members 
had indicated an interest in participating at that time.  The two sessions have been re-

scheduled for May 28 (What Lies Ahead in 2012), and May 29 (Meetings to Meet your 
Needs), in Thunder Bay at the Travelodge-Airlane. It will have to be determined which 
one Members wish to attend, or if they wish to attend both sessions. 
 

Budget: 
Council’s Budgets 

 
Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 

 
 


